
PIERRE O’DOWD’S CONSENT 

 

To the Board of Directors of BacTech Environmental Corporation 

I hereby consent to the filing on Sedar of my technical report dated September 13th, 2017 and our opinions 
contained therein. 

Montreal, Québec  

9th of May, 2018 

 

 

 Pierre O’Dowd 
Professional Geologist and Qualified Person 

 



 


